
From: J. Bruce Fields <bfields@fieldses.org>  
Sent: Friday, August 12, 2022 10:25 AM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: Please support Stadium TC1 rezoning 
 
 
 
 
I'm writing in support of the Stadium/Maple area rezoning that's on Tuesday's planning commission 
agenda.  It's long overdue. 
 
My only question as usual is how we could streamline and accelerate rezoning and comprehensive 
planning processes.  The pace seems slow compared to the magnitude of the issues we face. 
 
--Bruce Fields 
  2539 Prairie St 
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